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Ohio Power Siting Board: I am a member of IBEW Local 8 and
I support South Branch Solar. I live in Findlay and will have
the opportunity to work on South Branch Solar. Having worked
on solar projects throughout my career I can say solar farms
are safe, and do not pollute the environment. South Branch
Solar will also add tax revenue to our local schools. Leeward
has committed to hiring local workers. For the above reasons
and many more, South Branch Solar will be a positive addition
to our community. Beau Bickford, Findlay Case number 21-
0669-El-BGN South Branch Solar
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